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SUMMER VACATION 

"Determine never to be idle. It is wonderful how much can be done if we are always doing 

-Thomas Jefferson" 

Dear Parent(s) 

Summer brings with it the ever smiling sun, fresh breeze, blooming flowers and holidays. 

The Summer Vacation will commence from Saturday, 14.05.2022 to Friday 01.07.2022 and the 

school will reopen on Monday 04.07.2022. 

To keep the students busy and channelize their energy in proper direction, few creative 

assignments have been uploaded on the school website. Facilitate your ward to attempt the 

assignments independently and submit to the respective class teachers after vacation. 

Wishing your ward a joyful vacation! 

Wrs. Anjana Gupta 
Headmistress 
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